Huey, Lorilyn (UTC)

From: Records Center (UTC)

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 11:58 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: UG-220242

From: Iris Antman <antwomaniris@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 11:57:37 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)

To: Records Center (UTC) < recordscenter@utc.wa.gov>

Subject: UG-220242

Received

Records Management

UG-220242

May 15, 2023

External Email

Dear Commissioners,

PSE's plan to continue with gas for energy needs is short sighted and spells ongoing and increasing GHG emissions, warming the planet, and worsening air pollution indoors and outdoors. They must move more quickly to end fossil fuel use. We all know we need to switch to clean electric energy grids ASAP.

I agree with the Washington Clean Energy Coalition letter dated May 8, 2023.

Please, hold PSE's feet to the fire to do the right thing. Thank you.

Sincerely, Iris Antman Seattle